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Application  No: Consultees Name: Comment:Received: Response:

28/01/2019  16:29:392018/5810/P COMMNT Ann Tinklepaugh As a local resident I object to the above application on the grounds of increased litter, competition for parking, 

and not needed as a local amenity. There is already take away food for people wanting it to take onto the 

Heath (which creates litter). During the summer months we would also endure additional noise from a take 

away.
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